Due to the Omicron surge, we have revised our guidelines for Worship.  We will be evaluating the situation on a weekly basis keeping in mind covid numbers and staffing/volunteer availability (some of our families and staff have been affected in this recent surge.)  Please make sure you read the weekly happenings for each Sunday’s updates!
This Sunday, January 9, 2022, we will have both in person (8 & 10:30am) and online (10:30am) services of the word led by Seminarian, Kevin Compton. There will be no hymns or singing at either service.
Worship Guidelines as of January 9, 2022:
· If you feel sick, even if just the sniffles, please worship with us online.
· Masks are required for all (regardless of vaccination status.)  Double masking is recommended. All masks should cover both nose and mouth. 
· Enter the building from the main entrance off Dill Ave. Please proceed directly to the sanctuary and after services you are welcome to socialize outside the church on the patio at the main entrance.
· Sign a waiver if you haven’t done so already, and sign-in on the attendance sheets by entrance to the sanctuary.

· We observe physical distancing by sitting every third pew. Families and household units or those vaccinated may sit together.

· There will be no food or drink at this time.

With cooperation by everyone following our guidelines we hope to continue to hold in-person services. We are all in this together!





